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September 17, 2019 

Watermain Replacement on Gilley Road 
from Garratt Boulevard to Keswick Road 

Contract: 19ECS-TI-11LR 
Start Date: August 21, 2019 

End Date: December 20, 2019 
*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto is replacing the watermain and the City-owned portion of substandard water 
services on Gilley Road from Garratt Boulevard to Keswick Road. 

In August 2019, the City distributed a Construction Impact Notice identifying that Gilley Road would 
be reduced to one westbound lane during construction. In addition to this, the contractor will fully 
close Gilley Road in one block sections to improve worker safety and maintain traffic flow in the area. 
During the block closures, access for local traffic and emergency vehicles will be maintained. Traffic 
and detour signs will be in place to help you navigate.  

What this includes: 

• Temporary full closure of Gilley Road between Garratt Boulevard and Ancaster Road (1)
• Temporary full closure of Gilley Road between Ancaster Road and Maniza Road (2)
• Temporary full closure of Gilley Road between Maniza Road and Keswick Road (3)
• Signage will be in place in advance of all temporary closures indicating that the road is

closed ahead
• Full closures will be in place during working hours only
• Residents located within the temporary full closure zone will have access to their

driveway/property
• Emergency vehicles will have access to any property at all times
• TTC Route 120 will be rerouting from Gilley Road to Plewes Road during the full closure of

Gilley Road between Garratt Boulevard and Ancaster Road
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the 
impacts. We appreciate your patience. 

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m.to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, with 
work after hours and on weekends as required. 

 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays and 
increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
Gilley Road will be reduced to one-way westbound traffic only between 
Keswick Road to Garratt Boulevard. 

 

TTC Service: This project may affect travel times and bus stop locations on the 
120 Calvington bus route. Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule information. 
 
Travel times may be affected. Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule information. 

 

Pedestrians: Sidewalk access will be maintained on one side of the road during 
construction. Signage will be placed to provide information about which side of the 
road to use. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-11LR. 

Project Manager  Anisha Patel, 416-392-7829, Anisha.Patel@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward6.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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